
16.09.2022
Dear Y1 parents and carers,

Re: Mary Anning experience day

As part of our topic ‘Can one person change the world’, we have been learning about
significant individuals who have made an impact on the world we live in today. One
of those people is Mary Anning.

As a fantastic finish to our Mary Anning topic we will be having a visit from Altru
Drama company on the 18th October (Chestnut) and 19th October (Maple).

We will play some drama games, recall some topic based facts and then rehearse our
performance ready for your arrival at 2:30pm.

The children will recap the things they have learnt about:
● Mary Anning’s childhood and her family
● Her amazing discoveries
● Fossil hunting
● The Jurassic coast

In order to help us run this event, we would ask for a voluntary £12.50 to be paid via
ParentMail before 18th October. Without financial support from parents the event
may not be possible.

Many thanks,
Mrs Hills and Mrs Martin


